Bob, 

Land Contamination

My records don’t indicate a source of potential contamination which is likely to significantly affect this development. Given the scope of the development and its low sensitivity to potential contamination, I don’t recommend a condition relating to land contamination. 

Air Quality

This development isn’t close to, or likely to significantly impact an existing air quality management area or an area identified as approaching a national air quality objective. Given the rural nature of the area, typical background concentrations of pollutants in Cherwell and the scope of the development, its unlikely an air quality objective will be exceeded as a result of the development requiring an air quality management to be declared. As such, I don’t recommend a condition relating to air quality.

Best regards,

Sean Gregory
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1622
Direct Dial: 01295 221622
mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

